
NEW HOURS:  M – F 7AM TO 4PM   SATURDAY 8AM-NOON
Due to the recent Covid-19 outbreaks we are making changes to our scheduling and appointment protocols.  We are still seeing appointments as needed; however, we are limiting access to the building to essential staff only.  If you have an appointment, please remain in your vehicle and call us for assistance. We will meet you at your vehicle to discuss pertinent information and bring your animal in for examination while you wait in your car. We will call you to discuss your pet’s case and take payment over the phone.  If picking up medication or food please call ahead so that we can have it ready for you. We will have you prepay at the time of order placement and bring it to your car upon arrival. Please let us know when you get here by phone.  If you have any questions or would like to discuss a case over the phone please give us a call. Our phone number is 913-491-4585.
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